From: Robinson, Kelly

To: McWilliams. Katherine ; Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: HOG FARM ON BUFFALO RIVER
Date: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 11:34:38 AM
Comment

Kelly Robinson

Public Information Officer
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118

501-682-0916

From: roger hooks [mailto:arkansastrout@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 4:52 PM

To: Robinson, Kelly

Subject: HOG FARM ON BUFFALO RIVER

| was told by your office 2 years ago that you were monitoring this hog farm and that
you would shut it down at the first sign of pollution. You have documentation from
Oklahoma State and University of Arkansas stating that there are signs of pollution
and yet you sit there doing nothing. When you look at other states such as North
Carolina and Indiana and lowa there is one thing in common---the streams are all
polluted. Why you hid the original notice of the farm on your website that less than
10% of the population would have any idea of this going on is very questionable. You
need to think of the people of this state that rely on this river for a living. You need to
do what is best for the majority. Hog farms can be put somewhere where they cannot
pollute the the streams. This farm could potentially pollute everything downstream.
You cannot move the river so you should do you job and protect our natural
resources. You are looking to affect everything from Mt Judea to the Mississippi
River. Shut down this farm or you will eventually suffer the wrath of people that
respect nature and this UNIQUE river. Sadly, if you continue to do nothing you will
reach a point that you cannot reverse. PLEASE CLOSE THIS DAMN HOG FARM.
You are really being absurd by continuing to ignore scientific facts,

Sincerely,

Roger Hooks

Hooks Trout Resort & RV
Allison, Ar
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